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Ink Free News came out to the airport last month and did a short story on 

our club for their online newspaper. Click on the picture above to read 

and share! 

MFC in the News! 

 

 

Boeing 787 

Presentation 

 
Join us for the March meeting  

(March 17th, 2017) to hear Dan 

Marohn’s presentation on the Boeing 

787 “Dreamliner”.  Dan has flown for 

American Airlines for 18 years and 

regularly flies the 787 to Tokyo, 

Shanghai, and Beijing! 

 

 

 

Chicago Skyline photo by  
Krystal Brock-lybarger 

 

 

 

http://www.inkfreenews.com/2017/02/10/mentone-flying-club-still-going-strong-after-sixty-years/


MENTONE FLYING CLUB       2 

 

 

What Our Members Are Doing 
 

Krystal Brock-lybarger, Michelle Herrell, and Jessica Richardson flew up to 

Griffith (05C) for lunch with the 99s.  If you want a Mexican restaurant to 

fly to, Mi Tierra is located in the FBO at Griffith! 

(pictures by Krystal Brock-lybarger) 

 

Our waiter was hilarious…he came down to our side of the table after 

finishing with everyone’s orders on the others side.  There was quite a 

large group of talkative ladies. “This side isn’t as crazy as that side,” he 

joked.  “That side is like takeoff, fully loaded, full fuel, on hot day.  This 

side is on final to landing!”  LOL! 

Krystal, Michelle, and Jessica 

 

Calendar 

Breakfast! 

The club meets every Saturday 
morning at 7:00 a.m. for breakfast 
at the Rochester VFW. 

Once a month (every third 
Saturday)  we also meet in 
Plymouth at Castaways (south of 
Walmart). 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Welcome!!! 

Krystal Brock-Lybarger joined us 
as a social member on February 17th 

 

Michelle Herrell joined as an 
owner-member, also on February 
17th, after driving all the way from 
Louisville…determined that she 
would make the meeting in time! 

 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

WANTED! 

 
We need pictures, stories, 
memories, accomplishments to 
share in the newsletter ☺  If you 
have one or know someone who 
does, please contact Jessica 
Richardson at 
jessicaerichardson@yahoo.com or 
text 574-551-7035.  

 

MFC News 
 

mailto:jessicaerichardson@yahoo.com
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Because we’re all really wishing for 

some green right now…. ;) 

 

Picture by Emeric Szalay of his house 

last spring. 

 

 

 

 

Ted and Emeric changing the oil and 
cleaning spark plugs for N4378Q 

While everyone else was diligently studying in ground school 

class, Jessica played hooky and took her first balloon ride…a 

tethered helium balloon in Disney Springs, Orlando :D 

 

Jessica with scholarship sponsors, Kate Busch and Christi Dobelli. 

Jessica won the Keep Flying scholarship at the Women in Aviation 
conference on March 3rd.  This scholarship will enable her to get her 
Instrument Rating, so beware…N12874 is going to be super busy for a 
while :D 


